
 
 

 

DATE:  April 13, 2017  

SUBJECT: Notice of Availability of Finding of No Significant Impact 
   [Pursuant to: 23 CFR 771.121(b)] 

PROJECT: I-270; St. Louis County and St. Louis City 
From I-70/I-270 Interchange to Mississippi River/Chain of Rocks Bridge 

   Job Number J6I3020 

CC:  Federal Highway Administration 
 
 
 
This is to advise the public that the Federal Highway Administration has made a Finding of No 
Significant Impact (FONSI) for the above-referenced project.  The FONSI is available for electronic 
viewing on MoDOT’s website at http://modot.mo.gov/stlouis/I‐270North.htm.  A hard copy of the 
FONSI can be obtained upon written request to: 

 
 

Mr. Patrick K. McKenna, Director 
Missouri Department of Transportation 

P.O. Box 270 
Jefferson City, MO  65102 
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